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	                 Secretariat of ISO/TC20/SC13
                             

                                        our date                         our reference     

                                     August 08, 2007            Nxxx
                                        




TO: Dr. Larry L. Schultz, Chairman
       ISO/TC20/SC14 Subcommittee

       Space Systems and Operations
       National Aeronautics and Space Administration - NASA
       John F. Kennedy Space Center
       Mail Code LX-D1
       Kennedy Space Center, FL 32899, USA
  
 

Dear Dr. Schultz,
Find attached three enclosed, hopefully conclusive references which resulted from the current agreement between our both Subcommittees, after the e-mail correspondence we received from Mrs. Erin Khan, Secretary to ISO/TC20/SC13, last August 06, in response to our original e-mail addressing forwarded to you, last May 11 and after the updating of reference dates in the respective headers, from our side:
1) Assignment of the first pair of ISO/TC20/SC13 & SC14 members as Technical Report Contacts, under References N406/SC13, as of August 08, 2007 and N531/SC14, as of August 06, 2007;
2) Letter to Mr. François Abram, from ISO Central Secretariat, under References N404/SC13, as of August 08, 2007 and N529/SC14, as of August 06, 2007;

3) Agreement for Definition of a Joint Work Procedure for Identification and Exploration of Liaison Work Related to ISO Standards in Space Systems,
We wish to notice that the only two editorial corrections were performed in the document related to the above listed Item 2: a) Where it was cited (in the item 2 of the Ref.) … “CCSDS 502.0-P-0.3” … the corrected code is now … “CCSDS 502.0-P-0.4”; b) Where it was cited (in the item 3 of the Ref.)… “Chairman of ISO/TC20/SC13 Working Group 3” … the corrected citation is now … “Chairman of ISO/TC20/SC14 Working Group 3”. Should you have any other rectification to consider, please, let us know. Thank you.  
 

After ISO/TC20/SC14 Secretary, Mrs. Erin Khan can confirm to us the terms of all the attachments to this letter, we will be asking ISO/TC20/SC13 secretariat (Mr. Neil Dissinger) to

forward the Reference (letter) cited in the above listed Item 2 the pertinent addressee and, also to send the many carbon copies to all the pertinent addressees, as also cited in the three References cited in the above listing.

 

Sincerely,

       
 

 

Eduardo W. Bergamini                                           Mike W. Kearney                                              

Chairman, ISO/TC20/SC13  

                Secretary, ISO/TC20/SC13   

                                                                                Secretary General, CCSDS
ENCLOSURES: The 3 documents cited in the above list.
